
 
 

 

 

NOTICE 

 

The City of Paris will be upgrading the online utility payment website on April 1, 
2019. The current payment link will be disabled and replaced with a new shortcut 
featured on the City of Paris website (https://paris.ky.gov). 

Upon login, you will be required to complete a one-time setup to establish your 
new account. You may refer to the March 29th bill for additional information. 
Starting April 1, 2019, a credit card service fee will be applied to all credit card 
transactions. This will include payments made online, via telephone, and in office. 
We appreciate your patience during this transition. 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

525 High Street, Paris, Kentucky 40361 

www.paris.ky.gov • Phone (859) 987-2110 • Fax (859) 987-4640 

The City of Paris is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 
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